
   How to Reach Us… 
 

   

      Rev. Brian Bell - Ext: 3 Lead Pastor 
                     brian@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Rev. Joan Stonehouse - Ext: 2 Pastor of Care 
                     joan@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Rev. Jon Grant - Ext: 4  Associate Pastor 
                     jon@trullsroadchurch.com 

      Deborah Ferber - Children’s Ministry Director 
                     deborah@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Debi Gunter - Ext: 1 Office Administrator 
                     debi@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Carley Dart - Interim - Youth Ministry 
                     carley@trullsroadchurch.com   
      Josh Vardy - Interim - Youth Ministry 
                     josh@trullsroadchurch.com   
      Nicole Henderson - Young Adults Intern 
          nicole@trullsroadchurch.com    
           
 

 

               Youth Happenings            

                             Jr. (Gr. 6-8)    Sr. (Gr. 9-12) 

                                Upcoming Events  
●  Next Jr & Sr High Sunday School - May 28 
●  Youth Night: Thursdays @ 6:30 - 8:30 pm  
●  Spring Events Calendar at the Welcome Centre  
            

             

               TRULLS ROAD FREE METHODIST CHURCH 
 2301 Trulls Road S. Courtice, ON  L1E 2N2 

Phone:  905-436-2300          Fax:  905-436-8913 

      www.trullsroadchurch.com                                      

      trfmc@trullsroadchurch.com 

The church office is open Tuesdays through Fridays 9-4 pm 

              Young Adults 
 

    Sat., May 27th, 6 - 8 p.m. - Geocaching Adventure 
    Sun., May 28th, 7 - 9 p.m. - Robot Build 
    Sun., June 4, 5-9 p.m. - Social @ the Rawn’s 
    

        Talk to Nicole Henderson for more info! 

 

            Verse for the Year 2017 
 

“The Lord will watch over your coming and  
going both now and forevermore.” 

Psalm 121:8 (NIV) 

           

 

A God Who Answers Prayer 
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         Sunday,  May 21,  2017     
 
 
 

          

              Prayer Moves Mountains!  
     The youth and leaders would like to thank those who joined us on    
     our prayer sponsor journey.  It has been an absolute privilege to    
   witness God at work through you.  Your kindness and dedication to     
                  prayer is a tremendous encouragement to us.                                       
  May God continue to bless as you pray for the youth of Trulls Road! 

 

Vacation Bible School - July 17– 21, 2017  9:00-11:30 a.m. 
Registration (for children and volunteers) is now open online at:  

https://vbspro.events/p/events/trullsroadchurch   
also in person at the Children’s Ministry table in the foyer. 

We are 25% full!  Please sign up on line to be a helper or               
speak with Deborah Ferber for more information. 

 

Meals Ministry starting - and you can help get it off the ground! 
Please read the insert and if you are willing to be a participant, please 
sign up at the Welcome Centre.  For more information, please speak 

with Sandy Leroux or Pastor Joan. 
 

Bank Day at Trulls is May 28, 2017!  Project Caleb Banks are a   
simple way to raise support for our Building Fund.  If you do not have a 
bank yet, or need the instruction packet, please go to table beside the 

Welcome Centre after the service and pick up what you need. 
 
 

A Visit from the Wrights - Missionaries to Niger 
Sunday, May 28 we will have the Wrights with us for the            

morning service and then they will join us for lunch afterwards.  There 
will be childcare following lunch while the Wrights share for a brief time 

what their future plans for missions will look like.  
Please sign up at the Welcome Centre so the team will know how 

many to prepare for and also if you require childcare. 
 

  A Note from Pastor Brian 
In light of our upcoming Farewell, Sunday - June 11,  Lori and I would 
like to offer some opportunities to connect. First, we will welcome you 
to drop by Caleb’s Café at Trulls, between 2 & 4 p.m. on Wednesday, 

May 31 and June 7.  It’ll be a come and go time - no need to stay for 
the full two hours. Also, we will be hosting an Open House at our place 

on Sunday, May 28 from 4-8 p.m. if you’d like to drop by for a         
coffee or tea.   

 

 

This Week and Beyond... 
Monday: 7-9 p.m. -  Pickleball - Watch for dates when it begins again 
Wednesday: 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. - MoPS (Play day in the gym!) 
Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. - Ladies Bible Study 
Wednesday: 7:30 p.m.   Men’s Pick-up Basketball is done until the Fall 
Thursday: 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. - Youth  
May 25: 7:30 - 9 a.m. - Mayor & Community Leaders’ Prayer Breakfast 
Sunday, June 11 - Farewell service & luncheon for Pastor Brian & Lori 
Saturday, June 24 - Save the date for a baby shower for Ashley Webb 
and the twins, Jonathan & Joshua.  More info next Sunday. 
 

Prayer Opportunities... 
Sunday Service: 9:15 a.m. ~ Conference Room  
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. ~ Conference Room  
 

 Please Pray For... 
 

General Conference (FMCiC) May19-22.  Every 3 years the pastors 
and delegates of the 150 Free Methodist churches in Canada gather in 
Toronto to reconnect, be inspired, worship & pray together, elect people 
to various boards & committees, approve the budget, elect a new     
bishop (Bishop Keith is retiring after serving in this capacity for 20 
years), and make decisions about where we believe God is leading us 
as a movement to make a difference for the Kingdom. Pastors Brian, 
Joan and Jon along with our delegates, Dave Hefford and Barb      
Hambley will be representing Trulls. 
 

Please Note... 
 

Everyone is invited to celebrate Jack Stewart’s 90
th

 Birthday! 
Please join the family Saturday, June 17 in the café 1:30 - 3:30 p.m.  
Best wishes only. 
 

 

Books! Books! Books!  The library has new books - both for adults 
and children.  Please take a look at the display in the café this Sunday 
and take home a great read. 

You’re Invited!  May 24th, 7 p.m.  Meet Josephine Munyiva, leader of 
World Relief’s work in Kenya and hear her story at the home of Grant & 
Olwen Sigsworth, 37 Teresa Dr. Whitby. More info is posted on the        
Bulletin Board. 

                                                    Trulls Road Financial Progress 2017 
 General Fund: 
 Received May14, 2017………………………….….…....$6,007.73 
 Received to Date (20 wks)……………………..…..…$172,993.98 
 Building (Oct. 6/13 to May 14/17)……………….....$1,326,110.65 
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